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On 20 March 2009 we received a request from Bord Gais Eireann (BGE) to revoke the Licence for the Supply of Gas in Northern Ireland. This licence was granted on 9 February 2006.
BGE requested the revocation of the gas supply licence as they do not plan to start any activities in the Northern Ireland gas sector in the near future. BGE is currently not supplying gas to the Northern Ireland power stations and therefore no customers would be affected by the revocation of this gas supply licence.
On 27 March 2009, we gave notice to BGE that, in accordance with Condition 1(a) of Schedule 2 of their licence. The Licence for the Supply of Gas in Northern Ireland would be revoked with effect from 29 March 2009. 

